
 

May 2, 2023 

  

Hello,  

My name is Jamie McGrail. I am excited to be serving my second term as Councillor 
for the Municipality of Chatham-Kent and first term as Zone 1 ROMA representative. 

January’s ROMA conference and elections for zone reps proved to be popular and 
exciting. Thank you to all who ran, any one of us would be an asset to Zone 1. 
Recognizing the important work of ROMA, bringing forth important critical issues and 
influencing our provincial government to keep our municipalities moving forward is 
important to all of us. 

I am excited to be part of a great team of directors on the ROMA Board. After just a 
few meetings, I’ve seen their energy and commitment to being a strong voice for 
Ontario’s rural municipal governments. I will bring the same energy and commitment 
to serving you, your council and your community. 

As Zone 1 Director, I intend to engage with the communities that I represent. I’ll also 
work with other municipal associations and groups in my area to ensure our shared 
interests are reflected. 

ROMA strives to reflect the common priorities of the many diverse municipal 
governments across rural Ontario. To that end, I want to hear from you. You can 
connect with me at any time to discuss rural Ontario matters. I hope to meet you in 
person sometime in the near future, either in your community or perhaps at a 
municipal event in the zone. 

Thank you, 

Jamie McGrail, Councillor, Municipality of Chatham-Kent 

ROMA Zone 1 Representative 
Email: Jamie.mcgrail@chatham-kent.ca 
  

 

 


